
11r. Samuel Gabri e 1 ian 
152 Holbrook Road 
Briarcliff ~lanor , ·IY 10510 

Dear Mr . Gabrielian : 

i\uyust 4, 1983 

~Je wisn to express our appreciation for the generous donation you 
have 1ade in tne amount of $1 ,£)00.00 towards our Stewardship program for 
1983. 

As you know , St. Vartan Cathedra 1 and the Diocesan Comple>, depend on 
many varied fund-rdising activities in order to continue tneir i. ortant 
\vork. 'e are proud to s y that tne contributors to our Ste\lar< ship 
Prograwwhich is an inte~ral part of the Archbishop ' s Pacesettc.r Fund are 
among the most open- hear ed and vitallj committed individuals to our 
cause . Your ~articipation is indeed recognized because of your continued 
dedication and support t our tj{)rk at the Dioces • Tnis encour gement on 
your part perr.1i ts us to erform our tasks more effectively for the benefit 
of our beloved Armenian Ctitlf'dl and its people. 

Once c.tgai n, v•e tnank you for ynur gift 'nich wi 11 go far 1n helping 
us to preserve \'4hat the ~neration of Armenians in this country have 
1orkect so hard to build, and to continue meeting tne challenges of 
changing ti11 es ittl confidence and success. 

Enclosure: Rec~ipt No . 4989 
FAS:mb 

Kespectfully yours, 

Frank Avak ian Stoneson 
Exeuctive Director 


